
Another busy week at Great Sampford. The
children in Robin and Puffin had a fantastic
time at the Teddy Bear Run on Wednesday.

School Council met for the first time this
week and Mr Laing discussed with them how

they are going to be the student voice for
the school. We hope to see you on Tuesday

morning at the Baptist Church for our
Harvest Festival, all families are welcome

and we will begin at 9:15am.  

Myla S-N, Toby, Ridley,
Tom, Arthur, Olivia and

River-Lily

03/10/23 - Harvest Festival - Baptist Church
06/10/23 - Swift Class Multiskills at St. Mary’s School
11/09/23 - Eagle Football Tournament - Information to follow
11/09/23 - Robin to Seedlings at St. Michaels Church 

Serene

(Adjective. Peaceful
or calm)

Attendance

Well done to Year 5 with
99.17% attendance this

week. 
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Upcoming dates:

Kingfishers

Head Teacher
Awards

Well done for all of your
hard work.

Emerson, Eliza, Florence,
Chloe, Evie and River-Lily. 

 

This week's learning focus:
Robin - Making Rice Krispie sheep. 
Puffin - Mixing colours in art.
Swift - Writing our own myth. 
Eagle - Multiplying large numbers.  

What's happening at Great Sampford? 

Word of the
Week


